Clarification

In the Aug. 12 issue of the
Tundra Times, Don Mitchell of
the Alaska Federation of Natives
was named by an Interior De-
partment aid as a person with
whom James Watt had met and
discussed the proposed Outer
Continental Shelf Oil explora-
tion. The story stated the matter
with-the Interior Secretary bud
did not include Mitchell in that.

Mitchell also states that he
has not met with Watt to discuss
the controversial OCS drilling.




